
Agenda Item B.1 
CPMS PRESENTATION 

Meeting Date: February 4, 2020 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
TO: Mayor and Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Vyto Adomaitis, Neighborhood Services and Public Safety Director 
 
SUBJECT: Introduction of Community Resources Deputy 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The Santa Barbara Sheriff’s Office has confirmed Deputy Jaycee Hunter’s assignment to 
the City of Goleta as the new Community Resources Deputy effective February 10, 2020.   
 
Deputy Hunter was born and raised in Goleta, and is a graduate of San Marcos High 
School.  He has close to 35 years of law enforcement experience.  He previously retired 
from the City of Santa Barbara Police Department where, during his 31 years, he worked 
a number of assignments including patrol, major crimes, cold cases and traffic 
investigation. He was hired by the Sheriff’s Office in April 2016 and was assigned most 
recently as a Field Training Officer and School Resource Deputy for San Marcos High 
School. 
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